
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hearing date for Winding Up Petition 
 
Singapore, 11 June 2021 – KrisEnergy Ltd. (“KrisEnergy” or the “Company”, and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”), an independent upstream oil and gas company, refers to its announcement 
dated 4 June 2021 in relation to its submission of a winding up petition (“Winding Up Petition”) to the 
Grand Court of the Cayman Islands (“Announcement”). 
 
Further to the Announcement, the Company wishes to update that the Winding Up Petition has been 
listed for hearing at 9 am (Cayman time) on 12 July 2021. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
Kelvin Tang  
Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director  
 
 
 


